



Katy Grieves, 10 Dorchester Mews, Twickenham TW1 2LE

6 March 2019

Dear Katy,

Marble Hill Playcentres - grant of £500

I write with reference to your e-mail of 28 February regarding seed capital of £9,000 required to cover various professional costs in connection with your £2.4mn expansion project for Marble Hill Playcentres.

The Committee of the Marble Hill Society has considered your application for a contribution of £500 and I am very pleased to confirm that this has been agreed.

The following conditions will apply to the grant:

The funds are used only for the purposes stated.

The donation is acknowledged on your website and in promotional material.

If not fully used, the balance is repaid to the Marble Hill Society.

A cheque will be sent to you separately by our Treasurer,

Finally, the Committee would like to congratulate you and the Trust on this very exciting and ambitious project, for which you have our full support.

Yours Sincerely,

Denise Carr.

Chair, Marble Hill Society

www.marblehillsociety.org.uk